
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear parents and carers

I hope you have had a good week and 
managed to dodge the poor weather. 
Unfortunately a number of sporting fixtures 
were cancelled due to the poor weather - let’s 
hope next week is better!

Next week students and staff will be 
celebrating Chinese New Year. There will be a 
special Chinese menu alongside our regular 
choices. Students who study Mandarin at 
Meadow Park will be going to Lyng Hall 
School along with other schools in the Finham 
Park MAT as part of the Department for 
Education Mandarin Excellence Programme. 

We have launched a pilot programme for Year 
8 which, if successful, will be launched across 
all year groups later in the year. Students have 
been provided with a learning journal 
containing key information and knowledge to 
support their learning in lessons. It also 
contains pages in which to collect stamps 
which can be awarded by a teacher to 
students who demonstrate high quality 
learning, high expectations and who model 
values such as kindness, resilience, 
independence and team work. Students are 
then able to exchange their stamps for a series 
of rewards and treats. Please can you support 
your child in Year 8 to bring the learning 
journal to school each day. I look forward to

seeing how many stamps they collect. 

Letters are being sent home shortly to parents 
of children in Year 11 regarding the Prom. 
Each year we look forward to the Year 11 
Prom where students have an opportunity to 
celebrate with their peers. We do have strict 
criteria for students to be able to qualify for the 
Prom as numbers are limited each year. The 
letter outlines our expectations in terms of 
attendance, behaviour and attitude to learning. 
Sadly, I have previously had to inform students 
that they are not able to attend due to not 
meeting the criteria. Please can you therefore 
look carefully at the letter and support your 
child to meet the criteria set. 

I wish you a lovely weekend.

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Lolita

Aiva

David

Hannah



News from the Library!

Chillout Monday:

Chess Club

Mrs Dearden's Book Club (F17)

After school on Monday:

Dungeons and Dragons (creating characters for a new campaign – it’s not too late to get 
involved!)

Rowdy Tuesday:

Are you Dumber Than A Box of Rocks (a silly new quiz game)

Geeky Wednesday:

Marvel Superhero FunkoVerse Strategy Game

Sporty Thursday:

Golazo (football board game)

After school on Thursday:

Library open for revision etc.

Creative Friday:

Luck of the Draw (an artistic game for people, like Mr S, with no artistic talent!)

We hope there’s something to suit you – but if not, please come and let us know: we’re 
always on the lookout for new ideas!

Happy reading!

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden

Librarians



Fundraising

Help us get 2025 off to a great start for Finham Park Multi Academy 
Trust by signing up to support us for FREE on #easyfundraising. You can 
raise donations whenever you shop online with over 8,000 retailers 
including John Lewis & Partners, eBay, Argos, M&S and more. Plus, 
once you've raised your first £5, easyfundraising will double it! Please, 
sign up today - it will make a BIG difference to us this year: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/finham-park-multi-
academy-trust/

Thinking about a 2025 holiday? TUI, Booking.com, Haven Holidays, 
Expedia, loveholidays & 1,000s more work with easyfundraising so 
Finham Park Multi Academy Trust can receive a free donation when 
you book! On average, we could get a £30 donation from a trip you are 
booking anyway! For a limited time only, if you take part in their travel 
poll, we could also WIN a £1,000 donation. To find out more, visit: 
Destination donation: Win £1000 for Finham Park MAT

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/finham-park-multi-academy-trust/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/travel-hub?utm_campaign=pmc&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_content=travel-fb1










Safeguarding What Parents and Carers Need to know about 
Instagram Teen Accounts:






